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COMMUNIQUE 
 

 Supply, Customisation, Installation, Commissioning and Post Go-Live 

Support for an Integrated Information System 

 

Procurement Reference Number: NSIF/RFP/2/22 

 

1. Extension of Deadline for submission of bids 

2. Addendum No1 Invitation for bids 

 

Following the advertisement dated 18th November 2022 relating to the above, the National 

Social Inclusion Foundation wishes to inform potential bidders that the closing date for the 

submission of proposals has been extended to the 17th  January 2023 at 14 30hrs. 

 

Potential bidders are also requested to refer to Addendum No 1 on the above proposal posted 

on the website of the Foundation www.nsif.mu. 

 

Potential bidders are also informed that all clarifications if any will be published on the website 

of the Foundation.  

 

 

 

          15 December 2022 
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